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Message from Administration  

Dear Tweedsmuir Families, 
 
 
In case you missed it last week, please check out our virtual open 
house on our school website. It features our staff and showcases the 
progress that has been made with our school renovation and addition.  
 
A reminder that our students spend a significant part of their day out-
side. This includes recess, outdoor education, and physical education 
classes and our teachers have also seized opportunities for students 
to learn other subjects outside too. Please ensure that they are 
dressed appropriately for the weather.  It is also helpful if jackets, 
boots, and other outside wear is labeled with your childôs name on it. 
 
Student progress reports will be sent home on Friday, November 13 at 
dismissal. If you have any questions about how your child is progress-
ing, please contact your childôs teacher. You can call the school at  
519-452-8620 or find a list of staff email addresses on our website. 
Due to Covid-19 protocols and changing the November interview day 
to a PD Day prior to the reopening of schools in September, we will not 
be hosting formal parent-teacher interviews this year. 
 
Please ensure that if you are dropping off or picking up students near 
the beginning or end of the day that you use our parking lot and avoid 
our bus bay.  Buses typically arrive at our school between 8:40-9:05 
a.m. in the morning, as sometimes there are delays and these may in-
crease as winter weather soon begins. Buses generally arrive for dis-
missal as early as 3:00 p.m. It is challenging for our bus drivers to 
safely maneuver around cars and to ensure that they can be in proper 
order when the bus bay is occupied. Thank you for your cooperation in 
following this practice to help us with safe arrivals and departures.  
 
Our school is hosting a virtual book fair from November 23-December 
4. Please see the picture to the left of this message and watch our so-
cial media for updates. Thank you to Mr. Kindree for organizing this for 
our school community! 
 
Stay well, 
Ann-Marie Parsons, Principal and Joanne Strasser, Vice-Principal 

STAY CONNECTED 
 

Visit us online: 
www.tvdsb.ca/tweedsmuir.cfm 
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Recess  

Yard Access 
With the start of a 

new month, we have 

rotated our cohorts 

at recess so stu-

dents get an oppor-

tunity to play in new 

areas including the 

climbers and soccer 

field. Kindergartenôs 

remain in the same 

area for consistency 

and so theyôre close 

to their entrance.  

https://www.vanier.com/programs-services/drop-in-services/talk-in/
https://www.vanier.com/programs-services/drop-in-services/talk-in/



